[image: ]







FOI Ref: OPCC 41-20
	
Request: 


Please can you confirm the person responsible for IT/Information Security. Different organisations have different job titles for this responsibility, I’ve listed below the possible job titles:
 
Manager or Head for IT, Cyber, Information Security, IT Security, Information Governance
or
CIO (Chief Information Officer)
or
CISO (Chief Information Security Officer)
 
Please can you provide name, job title, email, direct phone number/mobile number.
 


Response: 

I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) does hold the information requested, as outlined below:

 
Question:	Please can you confirm the person responsible for IT/Information Security. Different organisations have different job titles for this responsibility, I’ve listed below the possible job titles:
 
Manager or Head for IT, Cyber, Information Security, IT Security, Information Governance
or
CIO (Chief Information Officer)
or
CISO (Chief Information Security Officer)
 
Please can you provide name, job title, email, direct phone number/mobile number.


Answer:	I can advise that the people responsible for IT/Information Security with the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner are:

 Carys Morgans  is the Chief of Staff and Monitoring Officer and also the Senior Information Risk Officer (SIRO)

[bookmark: _GoBack]Cheryl Gayther is the Compliance and Performance Manager and is also the Data Protection Officer.

The OPCC does not have its own IT department as all IT services are provided on site by Dyfed Powys Police Force and as such, there is no Manager or Head of IT within the OPCC .

Should you wish to contact any of the OPCC staff members, please send an email marked for their attention to the office mailbox opcc@dyfed-powys.pnn.police.uk

There are no direct line telephone numbers or mobile phone numbers and in the current pandemic the office number of 01267 226440 has a voicemail facility and as such, I would suggest that an email would receive a more timely response.


To be helpful in respect of your enquiry, please find below a link to our OPCC Office Structure that shows all staff in our office and what their role is along with a link to our Privacy Notice that advises of the 2 roles I have specified.  Lastly, for your convenience, I have attached a link to our website regarding contact information for our Office.


http://www.dyfedpowys-pcc.org.uk/media/10457/03-opcc-structure-and-names.pdf


http://www.dyfedpowys-pcc.org.uk/media/9163/opcc-privacy-notice.pdf


http://www.dyfedpowys-pcc.org.uk/en/contact-us/





	
This is a response under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and disclosed on 16	 December 2020
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